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Hamre Jaime

From: nunzie@pacifier.com
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2018 5:29 PM
To: Rep Clem; Rep McLain; Rep Barreto; Rep Esquivel; Rep McKeown; Rep Salinas; Rep 

Smith D; Rep Witt
Cc: Hamre Jaime; board@deschutes.org
Subject: No on HB 4089

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Chair, Vice Chairs and Members of the Agriculture and Natural Resources 
Committee: 
 
As a rural resident in Deschutes County on farmland, I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 
4089 for it's sweeping transformation of hemp into cannabis. 
 
Removing the 0.3% THC maximum of hemp without funding adequate resources for ODA, OLCC, and our local state 
police and not giving local communities the ability to implement Time Place and Manner (TPM) Rules as was done for 
marijuana is IRRESPONSIBLE. 
 
As of today, Oregon has a surplus of cannabis and HB 4089 will further exacerbate and stress state agencies who are 
challenged today in regulating marijuana. 
 
This short session is not the time to rush these most important discussions about cannabis in Oregon. 
 
I ask that you table HB 4089 until such time as all citizens of Oregon can partake in the cannabis discussion.  We the 
people in Deschutes County did not get to vote on marijuana and I ask that you atleast hear our concerns. 
 
Thank you for considering my views 
Nunzie Gould <nunzie@pacifier.com> 
a rural Deschutes County farmer 
 


